
Notice of Hearing
A petition for  Reinstatement
to the active practice of law
has  been  filed  by  Ryan  D.
Breen and will be the subject
of a hearing on March 4, 2025
before  a  hearing  committee
designated  by  the  Board.
Anyone wishing to be heard in
reference  to  this  matter
should contact the District IV
Office of the Disciplinary Board
of  the  Supreme  Court  of
Pennsylvania,  437  Grant  St.,
Ste.,  1300,  Pittsburgh,  PA
15219,  phone  number  (412)
565-3173,  on  or  before
February 18, 2025. 
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